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Holy Day of Obligation  -  Sts Peter and Paul 

 

Y9 ACE Day 

All students must bring a packed lunch for this trip. There will be no opportunity within 

the day to purchase extra food or drinks. If your child is free school meals and requires a 

packed lunch, you must communicate this to the school ASAP. Thank you - VB  

 

Y10 Taster Days 

All students have been issued a letter regarding the upcoming JLC and NLC taster days. A 

number of these consent slips are still outstanding. Please can you ensure these are 

returned to school as quickly as possible as failure to do so will result in your child being 

unable to attend the visits. This is a really important opportunity for students to get an 

understanding of their preferred route post 16. Thank you - VB  

 

Sts Peter and Paul 

Friday 29th of June is a Holyday of Obligation to celebrate Sts Peter and Paul.  

Students will have the opportunity to attend Mass at 9.30am at St Bernadette's Church . 

Letters will be given out to students and if they wish to attend then they must ensure that 

they return the parental permission slip by Wednesday. 

 

Alternatively, students may choose to attend a vigil Mass at Holy Souls or St Bernadette's 

on the Thursday evening. As most of year 9 are on a school visit on Friday they will need 

to attend the vigil if they are going to Mass. 

 

Timetable 

In previous years we have started the new academic year in the first week of July. Next 

year we welcome new members of staff (and others returning from maternity leave) to a 

number of departments, these staff will not start with us until September. Starting the 

timetable early would mean that these classes will have cover staff, something that I wish 

to avoid. There are other events such as college taster days for Year 10 at the local colleges 

and sports day which all take place in July. I have therefore decided that this year we will 

not start the timetable early. Teaching and Learning will remain the focus for the academy 

right up until we leave for the summer holidays. Thank you Mr Hibbard 

DIARY DATES 

 

21
st
 June 

Year 6 Transition 

Visit 

 

Friday 22
nd

 June 

2018 

School Prom at 

Forest Pines 

 

27
th

 June 2018 

Athletics at Costello 

Stadium 

 

York St Johns 

University Trip 

27
th

 June 

 

29
th

 June  

Year 9 Hull 

University Ace Day 

 

4
th

 July 

Sports Day 

 

3
rd

 July 

Year 10 

Consultation 

Evening 

 

5
th

 July 

John Leggott 

College Taster Day 

 

12
th

 July 

Awards Evening 

 

13
th

 July 

North Lindsey 

College Taster Day 

 

20
th

 July 

Liturgy  

School closes for the 

Summer 

 

E-Mail 

jdexter@stbedesscunthorpe.org.uk 

21
st
 June 018 

 
 

 



Year 10 Consultation Evening 

The Year 10 consultation evening takes place on Tuesday 3
rd

 July 2018 between 3.30pm – 

7.00pm. This is an opportunity for parents to meet your child’s subject teacher. 

 

There will also be a presentation explaining the support for your child during Year 11. 

 

More details and appointment sheets will be given to your child on Monday. 

 


